
6/13/23, 4:20 PM Mail - Patrick Ekoue-totou - Outlook

https://outlook.office.com/mail/AAMkAGFkYzI3ZDgzLTIyZGUtNDRlMS04MzY3LTliNGFjNzNmMmM2ZAAuAAAAAACFW1VZcy1GTK9%2FqmQ4VuSFAQ… 1/1

System Maintenance: Friday August 26th, 9:30PM

Patrick Ekoue-totou <PEkoueTotou@marin.edu>
Fri 8/26/2022 9:00 AM

Dear Users :
Working with our data network partner CENIC, will be switching our Kentfield Internet traffic onto an
improved circuit with higher bandwidth tonight at 9:30PM. We are expecting a couple minutes disruption
within the Kentfield campus. All critical services should be online and running.
Thank you for your patience as we work through these upgrades.
Patrick Ekoue-totou, Ph.D.
IT Department
http://it.marin.edu/
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